
 
 

  

                              
        

                

 

                                   

 

  

 

  

      

         

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

                

 

MEDIA RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – September 8, 2023 

Pursuit Resulting in Vehicle Accident 

Adams County, Colo. (September 8, 2023): 

Adams County Sheriff’s Office deputies were involved in a pursuit that injured an uninvolved motorist. 

A pursuit of a stolen vehicle ended at the intersection of W. 64th Ave. & Tennyson St. at 8:38 PM on 

September 7, 2023.  The suspect vehicle collided with an uninvolved vehicle, causing injury to the driver. 

Deputies aided the driver on scene, and he was later transported to an area hospital for medical 

treatment. The medical condition of the driver is unknown. The suspect was arrested on multiple 

charges. 

This investigation is early and ongoing. As more information is known, it will be made available. 

-End-

Contact: Sgt. Adam Sherman 

303-655-3223 (Office) 

asherman@adcogov.org 
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